
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  October 13, 2015 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 009 
Description:  $1,350.00   
Given By:  Joyner PTA    
Purpose:  Brainpop Jr. Subscription 
Site:   Joyner      
Presented By: Jana Kidd 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 010 
Description:  3 Pair of two-way radios 
Given By: Butch Alpe of the MS Agricultural Industry 

Council   
Purpose:  Campus Communication 
Site:   Thomas       
Presented By: Cindy Pike 
 
 
 

Donation # 2015-2016 – 011 
Description:  $1,000.00  
Given By:  Lawndale PTO  
Purpose:  Music Class  
Site:   Lawndale        
Presented By: Melissa Thomas 
 
 
 


